

May 7, 2021

To: Executive Director

Public Service Commission

RE:

Case # 2021-00196

Purchased Water Adjustment

To Whom It May Concern,

At the regular meeting of the Board of Commissioners of the Daviess County Water District on April 20, 2021, it was decided to file with the Public Service Commission a purchased water adjustment due to our suppliers, Owensboro Municipal Utilities and East Daviess County Water Association, increasing our wholesale rate. Attached you will find the application along with supplemental information requested by the Public Service Commission.

If you have any questions concerning this request or need additional information, please contact our office. Thank You.

Sincerely.

Office Manager